Dear Ashley Peart, 
Thank you for your abstract submission to the 2018 National Strength and Conditioning Association (NSCA) National Conference. To help promote all abstract presentations, the NSCA is asking authors to provide additional information not requested during the initial abstract submission process. 
Please login to Conference Harvester with the following: 
NSCA 2018 ANNUAL CONFERENCE SITE:
URL: https://www.ConferenceHarvester.com/harvester2/login.asp?EventKey=AXZXMUZL
Username: azh0078@auburn.edu 
Password (Access Key): VEQLHESD 
  
Upon login, you will be asked to complete the following tasks: 
· Update Profile - Update any required information from the profile you created when you submitted your abstract. 
· Provide Bio - Provide a short bio. 
· Upload Photo - Provide a headshot. 
· Complete Copyright Assignment - Complete copyright assignment that provides permission for your abstract to be published. 
· Upload Poster - Upload your poster to the electronic poster gallery. You will still need to bring a physical copy of your poster to the conference, the electronic poster gallery will provide attendees and non-attendees the opportunity to view your abstract in final presentation format. Podium presenters are not required to upload anything. 
Please complete all tasks by June 30, 2018. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of the Scientific Programs Subcommittee and the Research Committee, thank you again for your submission. We look forward to seeing you at the 2018 NSCA National Conference in Indianapolis, IN.
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